
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a very busy week in school, as we have settled back 
into the rhythm of learning following the Half Tern break. I hope 
that you have enjoyed seeing the learning from across school, on 
our Facebook and Twitter feeds this week. 

As I have visited classes, I have seen really engaged children in 
lessons from across the curriculum and it has been so lovely to 
see them skipping into school in the morning, and then engaging 
so well in their learning. Your children really are a credit to you. 
School is calm and purposeful, and behaviour (as always) is 
exemplary. 

Next week is going to be very exciting, as we celebrate ‘Reading 
for Pleasure’ with World Book Day. It will start on Monday with 
our visiting production of the Jungle Book, and it will come to an 
end on Friday when we are asking the children to dress up as a 
favourite book character. We cannot wait to share this exciting 
week with the children! 

Thank you so much for all your continuing and much 
appreciated support. 

Warmest regards 

Mel Nugen 

  24 February 2023 

Each week we will be announcing the Dojo 

winning team who have earned most points 

over a week   

The team that have earned the most 

points in the last week is the YELLOW Team 

TT Rockstars  

Year 3 -  Laharii and Nandan  

Year 4 -  Rahma  

Year 5 -  Robert and Abigail A 

Year 6 -  Liam and David A 

Golden Book 

We are very proud of all our 

children. A special well done 

to the following Golden Book 

winners this week! 

  Golden Book Winners  

N Arlo  

R Kenzo  

1 Arthur  

2 Meigan  

3 Logan Selin 

4 Fifi  

5 George Neo 

6 Lily R Lily Y 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Monday 27 February 

Jungle Book production 

 

Friday 3 March 2023 

World Book Day 

 

Friday 17 March 2023 

Red Nose Day 

Attendance Bears 

KS1—  Acorn 92% 

KS2—  Mustard 96% 

Well done!! 

Miss Nugents’ Golden Book 

Maja M 

On Friday 3 March CtS will be celebrating World Book Day.  

Children are welcome to come to school dressed as a character from their 

favourite book. 

Communication: 

Please note, from now on we will only be sending correspondence via email. Please ensure 

that you activate your MyChildAtSchool account to receive messages and newsletters.  



 

 



 

 

Take a #shelfie 

We are challenging children (and staff) to take a #shelfie which features some of their favourite books and some clues to 

their identity.  Children could include their favourite books and items which relate to their hobbies and interests or any 

other items which might give others a clue to their identity.  

The winners in each year group will receive a gift voucher to spend at our upcoming book fair. 

 

 

 

 

We have a fantastic Breakfast and After School club here at CtS with different session times 

available. Please log into your MCAS account and scroll down the left menu bar to the 

WRAPAROUND section to book \nd pay for your chosen sessions. 


